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1 RESERVE CORNER BROGDEN RD & ROBERT ST NTH ENTRANCE 

 9/10/2012 TEPCP Active Letter to WSC re difficulties TEPCP is having in receiving a response from 
Council  . 

 9/10/2012 Lily Mojsin 
WSC 

Active Email response advising the GM has requested her to investigate TEPCP's 
complaint. 

2 CONGRATULATION LETTERS TO SUCCESSFUL COUNCILLORES  
 26/09/2012 TEPCP NFA Letter of congratulations to all 10 WS Councillors inviting them to attend 

TEPCP's General Meetings. 
 2/10/2012 Lloyd Taylor 

Councillor 
NFA Email thanks for letter and apology for 16 October 2012 GM 

 8/10/2012 TEPCP NFA Letter to Doug Eaton congratulating him on his election as Mayor  
 8/10/2012 TEPCP NFA Letter to Lynne Webster congratulating him on her election as Deputy Mayor 

3 SNAPSHOT OF COUNCIL MEETINGS 
 11/10/2012 Bev Davis 

WSC 
NFA Email of main points of WSC's Ordinary meeting  held on 10/10/2012 

 

4 IPART REVIEW OF WATER RATES 

 10/10/2012 TEPCP 
 

NFA Submission objecting to WSC's claim for a 46% increase over the next .four 
year period.  Opposed on the grounds that it was more than TEPCP 
community could afford to pay 

5 DELIBERATIVE WORK GROUP 
 26/09/2012 Colby Crane 

WSC 
NFA Email advice with attachments inviting participation in working group on 

WSC's Service Standard Review.  
 26/10/2012 Colby Crane 

WSC 
NFA Reply email to TEPCP's advice that working group meeting clashed with 

TEPCP's 16 October GM 

6 GRAFFITI VANDALISM 

 
10/10/2012 Doug Darlington NFA Letter to Tuggerah Lakes LAC requesting Police use charges under the 

Graffiti Act rather than Malicious Damage which has lesser consequences.,. 

 
15/10/2012 Dave Swilks 

TL LAC Commander 
NFA Email acknowledging request and advising that the issue has been brought to 

the attention of the Crime Manager to raise at Crime Meeting this week. 

7 BOB GRAHAM MAYORAL REPORT 

 5/10/2012 Bob Graham 
Councillor 

NFA Email forwarding additions he made to his published Mayoral Address.. 

8 NSW PLANNING GREEN PAPER 

 20/10/2012 Vivienne Scott 
Chair TEPCP 

NFA Email to WSC's Martin Johnson thanking him for his presentation and 
providing details of TEPCP's experience with the Hunter JRPP.. 

9 DRAFT NSW LONG TERM TRANSPORT MASTERPLAN 
 28/09/2012 Bob Burch 

WSC 
Active Email requesting TEPCPput ib a submission.  Comments close 26th October, 

2012.. 

10 WSC'S DRAFT POLICY FOR THE CONTROL OF OPEN BURNING 
 28/09/2012 David Lemcke 

WSC 
NFA Email providing a link to item on WSC's web site. 

11 COAST TO LAKE WALK 
 16/10/2012 CHLOE wATT 

WSC 
Active Apology for not presenting to 16/10/2102 GM  Provided a copy of her 

presentation 
 
 

NOTE TEPCP RECEIVES AND MONITORS ALL DEVELOPMENT APPLICTAION NOTICES FROM COUNCIL. 
 


